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Dear Mr. Ferrcggiaro:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request regarding the implementation of the United States
Attorney General’s October 12, 2001, memorandum on the FOIA.

Your inquiry was sent to the Office of the Solicitor of Labor. A
copy was subsequently forwarded to this Office for a reply
concerning only those records over which the Office of Labor-
Management Standards has cognizance.

This Agency has no records within its files that are within the
scope of your request. As a result, I am unable to process your
FOIA inquiry. This should not be construed as a denial of
records. However, if you wish to have my decision reviewed, you
may do so by requesting such a review from the Office of’ the
Solicitor of Labor. The request should be made within 90 days
from the date of this letter. It must be in writing and must
state the grounds for a review, including any supporting
statements or arguments. The request for review should include a
copy of your initial request and a copy of this letter. If a
request for a review is made, it should be addressed to the
Solicitor of Labor, Department of Labor, 200 Constitution Avenue,
NW, Washington, D.C. 20210. To facilitate processing, you may -
wish to fax your request to: 202-693-5533.

Sincerely,

Don Todd
Deputy Assistant
Secretary
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Kay . Oshel, Chief
Divission of Interpretations
and Standards




